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Re-opening after Spring Break 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

SOK extends its warmest greetings to you!! 
 

School will re-open on Sunday, the 11th of April, 2021. The class timings 

will be from 8.00am to 1.00pm. We will resume Direct and Hybrid 

Learning for students who have opted for Face to Face classes. The 

option for Distance Learning remains the same. 
 

School Transport will not be available for students who have opted for 

Face to Face Learning, thereby they will have to make their own 

arrangements. 
 

Students over 12years old who have opted for Face to Face Learning 

should obtain a negative test result not exceeding 72 hours from the date 

of examination. 
 

Please adhere to all the precautionary measures stated in the Guidelines 

for Reopening School which had been sent earlier. These measures are 

to be strictly followed in order to ensure the highest level of safety and 

security for students and staff. 
 

Ramadan Timing 
 

School Timing during the Holy Month of Ramadan for  
 

Year 2 to Year 7  : 9.00am to 1.00pm (Face to Face Learning 
     & Distance Learning) 
 

FS2 and Year 1   : 9.00am to 11.00am (Face to Face Learning) 
     11.00am to 1.00pm (Distance Learning) 
 

Timing will be effective from the first day of Ramadan. 
 

Timetable will be sent on Sunday,11th April 2021.  
 

Wishing You a BLESSED RAMADAN! 
 

Warm Regards, 
 

PRINCIPAL 


